
  
 
11/14/2019 
 
Resolution 2019-21 
  
As the council has held a public hearing and allowed for written comments regarding the 
Preliminary Engineering Report associated with our Waste Water Treatment Plant 
Upgrades and there were none, I would recommend that the council approve this 
resolution accepting the preliminary engineering report.   
 
Pete  
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